
His Excellency,
Most Reverend Crescenzio Sepe,
Congregazione per il Clero,
VATICAN CITY STATE.
EUROPE.

Your Excellency,

ia-ot coite,
St. Patrick's Cathedral

Melbourne Vic 3002

20 January, 1995

I wish to acknowledge with gratitude the letter of 10th
January (N. 94004381) from your Congregation concerning the
Reverend Michael Charles Glennon.

Following your most helpful advice that this situation
could best be resolved by a diocesan tribunal I have asked the
Very Reverend I.B. Waters, Judicial Vicar of the Tribunal of the
Catholic Church, Province of Melbourne, to take the appropriate
steps.

With cordial greetings and best wishes, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

ARCHBISHOP OF MELBOURNE
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